DROUGHT PIPELINE PROJECT ™3 @

Road Restoration Rescheduled: Northern Avenue from Cheryl Drive to 26th Street  City of Phoenix

The City of Phoenix has contracted with Kiewit Corporation and Garney Construction to
install the Drought Pipeline between 20th Street and Orangewood Avenue and

32nd Street and Shea Boulevard.
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Drought Pipeline Project:

Phoenix Water is building new pipelines and pump
stations to ensure all customers will have access to safe,
clean and reliable drinking water for generations to come.
These improvements will help to move water supplies
during water shortages along the Colorado River.

e Working hours will primarily be May 1 — September
30: 6 a.m. to 4 p.m., Monday through Saturday and
October 1 — April 30: 7 a.m. to 7 p.m., Monday through
Saturday. Some construction may require night or
Sunday work.

e Business, residential and pedestrian access
will be maintained.

* No on-street parking will be allowed in the
construction area.

Construction schedules are subject to change for a variety of reasons, including weather
and personnel/material availability. The City of Phoenix and its contractors recognize the
inconvenience of construction and we thank you for your patience and support!

PHOENIX WATER

8@ /PHXWATER  www.phoenix.gov/water

To acquire this publication in Braille, large print or audio tape contact the project hotline at (602) 235-2896 or TTY 7-1-1. HOTLIN E . 602-235- 2666

Current Construction Activities:
Road restoration has been rescheduled

on Northern Avenue from Cheryl Drive to
26th Street. Work is currently scheduled for
the week of February 20, 2023.

e Paving is scheduled for Northern Avenue, North of 26th
Street at the tunneling/boring pit the week of February
20, 2023.

¢ Northern Avenue scheduled to reopen to through traffic
after February 27, 2023.

e Upon completion of paving an application of micro
seal, a high-performance resurfacing treatment that
provides an additional wear surface will be applied
on Northern Avenue from Cheryl Drive to 26th Street
starting February 27 through March 4, 2023.

e Business and residential access will be maintained.

¢ |In active micro seal on Northern Avenue traffic will be
restricted to 1 lane.

e Crews will assist with traffic control.

¢ Drivers should slow down, proceed through the work
zone with caution and watch for construction
personnel and equipment.

e After the material is placed, do not drive on it until
cones or barricades have been removed.

24-HOUR CONSTRUCTION




